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Key Messages 
Great Aycliffe & Middridge Partnership Board Meeting and AGM 
Tuesday 22 May 2018, 6.00pm, Woodham Community Centre 

 
Annual General Meeting 
 
o Inspector Sarah Honeyman stepped down as Chair.  Election of Chair & Vice 

Chairs agreed and ratified, as follows: 
 Cllr Eddy Adam (Chair) – Elected Member sector 
 Inspector Sarah Honeyman (Vice Chair) – Statutory Partner sector 
 Sue Cooke (Vice Chair) – Public Rep sector 

 
o Final statement of Area and Neighbourhood Budget spend for 2017-18 

circulated, for information. 
 

o Copy of draft Annual Report for 2017-18 circulated, for review and comment. 
 
Standard Board Meeting 
 
o Presentation received in relation to ‘Young Carers’ Charter’ from Think Family 

Action. 
 
o Neighbourhood Policing update given. 

 
o Neighbourhood Budget funding proposal approved, as follows: 

o NA Working Men’s Club Concert Room Refurb (Cllrs Atkinson and Iveson) 
NB funding allocation £4,000; total project cost £4,800. 

 
o Update given in relation to 2018-19 Area Budget project callout (closing date 11  

May 2018): 
 Children, Young People & Families priority = 11 x project applications 
 Older People priority = 15 x project applications (one withdrawn) 
 Employment, Enterprise & Training priority = 3 x project applications 
 Total funding request = £237,031 

 
o The GAMP team will be convening a ranking panel of Board members; project 

ranking to take place w/c 6 July 2018. 
 

o Copies of the 2017-18 Quarter 4 (Jan-March 2018) monitoring reports for all ‘live’ 
Area Budget funded projects circulated, for information. 

 
o For further detail on any of the items above, please contact the GAMP team 

(contact details below).  For a copy of the full minutes, please visit the website: 
www.durham.gov.uk/gampaap  or contact the Team (contact details below). 

 
Date & Time of Next Meeting: 

Tuesday 17 July 2018, 6:00pm at Aycliffe Village Hall 
Any Forum members wishing to attend should register a place in advance by 

calling 01325 327441 or email: gampaap@durham.gov.uk 

http://www.durham.gov.uk/gampaap
mailto:gampaap@durham.gov.uk

